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In light of recent local as well as national events, the Westport Police Department will be compiling 

a database from which notification can be made to private institutions responsible for the education 

and/or care of children in the event of any school related emergency.  Ideally this database would 

include private schools, day care facilities, religious education programs and similar institutions.  

Currently in the event of a school lockdown or other emergency at a Westport public school there is a 

notification system in place by which all other public schools receive alerts of this incident as well as 

relevant updates.  For those wishing to participate, the police department would like to extend this 

information sharing network to include private education institutions as well via telephonic notification.  

Those interested should please e-mail the following information to Officer Charles Sampson; 

CSampson@WestportCT.gov   

 

 School/Business (Name/Address) 

 First/Last Name of Point of Contact 

 Telephone Number (Home/Work/Cell) – Please also specify which of these numbers is capable 

of receiving text messages 
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 E-mail Address (Home/Work/Other) 

 Mobile Service Providers (for cellular phone numbers) 

 

Although the goal is to compile this list as quickly as possible, additional points of contact can be added 

to the system at any time. 
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